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Credit Recovery is cancelled today due to a staff meeting but we will still have it 

on Thursday at 2:50 in the classroom connected to the media center.  

Spring is in the air and while the temperature starts to increase, the amount of 

clothing you wear should still be appropriate for school. We still have a dress code 

and several of you are starting to take liberties with it, so here is your gentle 

reminder for adjusting to the increase in temperatures.  If a student’s outfit fails 

to meet school dress code standards, the student will report to the office and be 

asked to fix the dress code issue. If the dress code violation is fixed, the student 

will return to class. If the student is unable to fix the dress code violation, s/he 

will call home and wait in the office until a parent can provide the student with 

dress code. 

The Drama Club’s spring production of “Seussical” is on Friday, May 21st at 7:00pm 

and Saturday, May 22nd at 1:00 and 7:00pm in the high school cafeteria. Tickets 

will be sold at the door, $10 for adults and $5 for children. Masks must be worn. 

Attention All Students: CHS Student Council and Class Officer elections will be 

taking place very soon. If you are interested in being a part of the group, please 

complete a petition to run before Friday at 3:00pm. Voting for officers and reps 

will take place May 24-28. Petitions can be found in your student emails.  

All students: There are a few extra copies of the yearbook that were sent by the 

publisher that students can purchase for $66.78 with cash or a check made 

payable to Corunna High School. Students should see Mrs. Hilewsky in room 112 to 

purchase.  

Attention 8th-11th graders: Are you interested in a free summer leadership camp? 

Please see Mrs. Svrcek ASAP about this opportunity at Albion College.  

Attention 8
th

 grade girls: If you are interested in our summer basketball camp, 

please come to the office to pick up the forms. We look forward to seeing you this 

summer at camp! 

 



All males and females interested in running cross country next year there is an 

informational meeting in room 206, Coach Heid's room on Thursday morning at 

8:37. Come to hear about summer practices, team camp, and the upcoming season.  

Bring a friend or two that have been considering doing the sport and find out what 

the sport is all about. See you there. 

Thursday night the boys track team won the Flint Metro League Stars division in a 

dominating performance. 1st Team All-Conference athletes included: Mason 

Warner, Luke Tuller, Grant Kerry, Logan Roka, Jeremiah Davis, Tarick Bower,  

D'Angelo Campos, Joaquin Campos, Collin Lavery, Nick Strauch, Brett Riley and 

Dante Dunkin. 2nd Team All-Conference was earned by Jaden Herrick and Dylan 

Blaha. Several others scored meet points.  

Last night the boys track team won the Flint Metro League Stars JV meet.  

Johnathon Palin led the team with 1st place in the 100m dash, 200m dash and 400m 

dash. He also placed 2nd in the Long Jump. Kenny Evans won the 1600m and 3200 

runs. Trenton Massey was 1st in Shot Put and Discus, while Trenton Smolek won 

Long Jump.  

The JV Softball team had a doubleheader against Swartz Creek last night. They 

won game one, 12 to 2. Grace Crowe, Addy Henry, Hailey Throne, Maddie Shuster, 

Jenna Bauman and Tessa Weber each had one hit to lead the Cavs. The second 

game, the girls won 14 to 4. Emily Rodman went 3-for-3 at the plate to lead the 

team. The girls are back in action on Wednesday against Clio. Good luck ladies! 

There is nothing like playing a couple of sound fundamental baseball games and the 

result being a couple of wins. That is exactly what the JV Cavs Baseball team did 

Monday night against a solid Metro Conference foe in the Swartz Creek Dragons.  

By sweeping the doubleheader the JV Cavs improved to 10-8 in the Metro 

Conference and 18-8 overall.  JV Cavs won the first game in walk-off fashion 4-3 

and took the second game 10-4 in 5 innings. Corunna received solid pitching all night 

from Logan Vowell, Colby Ardelean and Braylon Socia. Corbin Reed had 3 hits in the 

doubleheader to lead the offense. Next up for the JV Cavs is a trip to Clio for the 

season finale against the Clio Mustangs on Wednesday. If the JV Cavs are 

fortunate enough to sweep the doubleheader Wednesday night, they will reach 

their goal of a 20-win season that they set at the start of the season. Good luck 

boys and finish the season strong! 

 



The soccer team played a strong match last night holding off the Holly Broncos for 

25 minutes before they were able to get past the defense. Senior Sydne Owens 

did a phenomenal job in goal stopping 20 goals. The referee told Coach Perdue at 

the half that Sydne has likely had more stops than any goalie in our league this 

year. Unfortunately it was Holly’s senior night and they were looking to put on a 

show, defeating Corunna 8 -0. Corunna hosts Flint Kearsley tomorrow night for 

Senior Night and the last home game of the season. Come on out and support your 

Cavaliers! 

Your Varsity Softball team traveled to Swartz Creek last evening to take on the 

Lady Dragons. Your Lady Cavs were able to come away with a split on the evening 

winning game 1, 7-5 and just coming up short in game 2, 9-8. Bridget Ryon got the 

win in game 1 with 8 strikeouts and JaiLia Campos pitched game 2, collecting 4 

strikeouts. Your Lady Cavs were able to combine for 21 hits in the double-header. 

Leading the way were Ryon with 4 hits (2 2-run home runs and 4 RBI's); Skyler 

Alchin with 5 hits (1 double); and coming in with 3 hits each were Campos and Kira 

Patrick (2 doubles). Your Lady Cavs will now prepare to take on Clio at home 

tomorrow evening, Go CAVS! 

  

 


